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Office of the Attorney General 
 
 
The Honorable Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State  
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, Colorado 80290 
 
 
Re: Correction Request – Tracking Nos. 2019-00039 
 Colorado Lottery Regulations 
 
Dear Secretary of State Griswold: 
 
 In August, 2016, the Colorado Department of Revenue, Division of Lottery 
submitted Tracking No. 2016-00337, which changed the text of 1 CCR 206-1 Rule 
14.A.8. One of the changes was the addition of subsection (H), which set forth the 
fiscal requirements of the Multi-State Lottery Association for the game known as 
Powerball. (See 1 CCR 206-1 Rule 14.A.8(H)). This version of the rule was adopted 
on August 26, 2016 and effective October 19, 2016. 
 
 Rule 14.A.8 was subsequently amended by Tracking No. 2016-00372, which 
was adopted on September 14, 2016 and effective May 1, 2017. Subsection (H) of 
Rule 14.A.8 was inadvertently omitted from the revised rule. Subsection (H) should 
be added to the current rule consistent with the August 26, 2016 revision.  
 
 This correction is technical and non-substantive in nature and is submitted to 
you so that it may be published in the Colorado Code of Regulations pursuant to 
section 24-4-103, C.R.S. of the State Administrative Procedure Act. 
 
 Please contact me at (720)508-6365 if you require further information. 
  



 
Very truly yours, 
/s/ Cynthia P. Delaney   
Cynthia P. Delaney 
Assistant Attorney General 
Revenue & Utilities Section 
Cynthia.delaney@coag.gov 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
 
 
 
 
CC: Juslena Trujillo 
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